[Date]
[Contact Name]
[Municipality]
[Address]
[City, PA Zip]

Dear [Municipal Manager],
As a resident of [Municipality], I urge our municipality to ensure the safety and well-being of stray, abandoned, and neglected animals by contracting with the York County SPCA for sheltering and animal protection services. Providing these services requires significant financial resources, and the York County SPCA relies on municipal partnerships to make them available and sustainable throughout York County.
Without a contract in place, the York County SPCA cannot accept stray animals from our municipality or conduct cruelty and neglect investigations within our community. This leaves lost, abandoned, and at-risk animals without a safe place to go and places additional strain on local law enforcement and residents who encounter animals in need.
By contracting with the York County SPCA, our municipality would secure access to:
· Professional sheltering services for stray animals, ensuring they receive food, medical care, and the opportunity to be reunited with their owners or adopted into new homes.
· Cruelty and neglect investigations by their humane law enforcement officers trained to enforce Pennsylvania’s animal cruelty and neglect statutes, ensuring that animals suffering from abuse or neglect receive intervention and care.
The York County SPCA is an independent nonprofit organization and each year, the organization provides critical care to thousands of animals—but it can only do so with financial support from the municipalities it serves. Without a contract, our community’s stray, displaced and neglected animals have no guaranteed safety net.
I urge our municipality to prioritize this issue and consider entering into a contract with the York County SPCA to ensure a humane and responsible approach to animal protection and sheltering.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Address]

